
To: Chair and Members – London City Council   
  
Subject: Absence from Council Meeting 
  
Please note that, due to my attending the FCM Board of Directors meeting and accompanying Advocacy 
meetings with MP’s in Ottawa this week, I regretfully will not be able to attend the following Council 
Meeting: 
  

Tuesday November 22, 2016 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  

Harold Usher, P. Eng., DTM 
Councillor – Ward 12 
 


